
Submitter: Brian Resecker 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Early Childhood and 
Behavioral Health 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

SB702 

Bad idea to outlaw vaping products.  Vaping has been demonstrated to be safer than 

smoking cigarettes.  I have many friends and family members who were able to give 

up cigarettes by moving to vaping.  Make the penalties for selling vaping products to 

minors more severe than what it is today.  Let adults make their own decisions on 

this matter.   


